Rt Hon Nick Gibb MP

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SW1A 0AA

Dr Roger Smith

Chair of Protect Sussex Group
Campaign to Protect Rural England
Brownings Farm

Blackboys

East Sussex

TN22 SHG

15 June 2018 Our Ref: NG7908

Dear Dr Smith

Thank you for your letter of 6 June regarding your concerns about the National Planning
Policy Framework and the impact on councils when developments are not completed as a
result of the developer’s failings.

I have written to the Secretary of State for Housing, Communities and Local
Government about this matter, outlining your concerns and enclosing a copy of your
letter. As soon as I receive a response from the Rt Hon James Brokenshire MP, I will
write to you again.

With best wishes.

Yours sincerely
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